
                                                                      Minutes 

                                                        Growth & Development 

                                                                     9/11/14 

Present was John Huckins, Marcia Gasses, Dennis Malloy, Steve Saunders, David Ranson, Fred Bussiere, 

Charter Weeks. 

We reviewed the packet of information that we will be giving out as part of our meeting with the 

planning professionals on 9/17/2014. 

The group discussed ideas of possible future development in Barrington. 

The meeting with the planning professionals will be on 9/17/2014, at the Elementary School Annex, at 

10:00 AM. 

Reach out to businesses 

David reached out to Barrington Eye Care. 

     They have been here for 11 years, have 11 employees between 2 sites, and would like more room to 

expand. Choose Barrington because there is no competition here. 

Because Real estate agents have asked to see the list of landowners that wanted to be part of the 

innovatory of land available for development. We decided to send a disclaimer letting the landowners 

know that the use of a real estate professional is their choice. They are not representing our group. 

Next regular meeting will be 9/25/14, 5:30 PM, Planning office at the Barrington Town Hall. 

John Huckins 


